
 
OCTOBER 
Fri 21st  

TEACHER TRAINING 

DAY 

Mon 24th –Fri 28th 

HALF TERM 

Mon 31st 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

NOVEMBER 
Thurs 3rd  

Individual school  

photographs 

Thurs 3rd  

PTA Meeting 

Fri 18th 

PTA Disco 

Tues 22nd 

Class 4 Heart of  

England Forest 

Mon 28th 

YR & Y6 Height & 

Weight check + Y6 

Health Assessment 

DECEMBER 
Thurs 1st 7.15pm 

Class 4 RSC -  

A Christmas Carol 

Fri 2nd 3.30pm 

PTA Christmas Fayre 

Mon 5th 2pm 

Class 1 & 2 Nativity 

Tues 6th 6pm 

Class 1 & 2 Nativity 

Thurs 8th 7pm 

PTA Wreath Making 

Wed 14th 9.30am 

Carol Service St  

Andrew’s Church 

Thurs 15th 7.45am 

Santa’s Breakfast 

Thurs 15th 12pm 

Christmas Lunch 

Fri 16th 

END OF TERM 
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Collective Worship 
This month we have joined with the rest of the world to acknowledge the importance of 
World Mental Health Day. Together we have reflected the value of good mental health and 
what we can all do to protect our own and how we might recognise 
when our friends need help but are too frightened to say. We have 
continued our focus on Black History by sharing the work of Mary 
Seacole and our children from Class 4 have been busy once more 
taking up the opportunity to lead our Collective Worship: three of 
our Year 6 children raised the profile of reading with an engaging 
quiz whilst only yesterday, two more of our Class 4 children have 
shared the life of Rosa Parks with us .  
 
WCC SEND 
Warwickshire Special Educational Needs and Disabilities newsletter is available by following 
this link: 
https://us5.campaign-archive.com/?u=a24b439ef7022ae0d86f9ca6e&id=d471bb8c6a  
 
House Captains 
Last week Mrs Davies-Campbell invited our Year 6 children to stand for the House Captain 
elections. Our thanks to all those children who prepared and presented considered  
speeches and our congratulations to the elected house and vice captains. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Alcester Roman Museum's Activity  
Please see the attached newsletter for dates and times of free activity sessions at Alcester 
Roman Museum. 
 
BIKEABILITY 
Warwickshire Bikeablity have a vacancy for anyone interested in becoming a cycle 
 instructor: 
The role is ideal for individuals looking for term-time work within school hours, individuals 
looking to get back into work or retired people looking to deliver rewarding work. More  
information on the role can be found on careers.outspokentraining.co.uk 
 
School Photographs 
On Tuesday 6th November, the school photographer will be coming in to 
take individual and family photos. Children with long hair may come with 
their hair down for the photographs provided they bring a hair bobble with 
them to tie it up after their photos have been taken. The photographer will 
be available from 8.30am to take group photos for families with preschool     
children. When you arrive at school, please go straight to the hall with your 
children.  

NEWSLETTER  

20th October 2022 
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Beech Sycamore 

  

Chestnut 

  

Captain: Ava 

  

Vice Captains: Nicholas  & 
Charlie 

Captain: Ce Ce 

  

Vice Captains: Jada & Alonso 

Captain: Lauren 

  

Vice Captains: Harrison & 
Daisy-Low 

  

https://us5.campaign-archive.com/?u=a24b439ef7022ae0d86f9ca6e&id=d471bb8c6a
http://careers.outspokentraining.co.uk/
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PTA News 
Well done everyone, we've made it to half term. We have lots to look forward to in the next 
one including, our disco, breakfast with Santa, wreath making (for the grown-ups) and the 
Christmas Fayre too. 

 
Last weekend we had lots of fun at our lovely Autumn fayre. There were conkers, cakes 
and cream covered faces everywhere. From this we have some winners to announce: 

 
Guess the number of conkers in the bucket...... Drum roll please....There were 312 conkers and the closest guess 
was by...... our very own...... Mrs Gray! 
 
We also have a few conker stacking champions -  
Bella Fowler (Ferns little sister) for KS1/pre-school who stacked 3 conkers, Ben and Isaac T for KS2 who managed 
a tower of 6 and  
Katie Potter (James’ big sister) for the 11years+ category who magically managed to stack 7 conkers one on top of 
the other! 
 
Well done everyone, please see Kim for your prizes and a huge ‘Thank You’ again for everyone that helped out.  

 
Happy Half Term!  
We start our half-term break today and will return to school on Monday, October 31st. On behalf of all 
the staff, I would like to thank you for your support throughout the term and wish you all a very happy 
and safe half-term break.  
 

PTA Autumn Brunch 2022 

Star of The Week   
Friday 14th Oct 

 Class 1 James       

Class 2  Lexi 

Class 3  Jessica 

Class 4  Neve 


